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September 15, 2020 

 

TO:  Paul Layer, Vice President for Academics, Students, and Research 

 

FROM: Denise Runge, Provost, University of Alaska Anchorage 

 

RE: Discontinuation of the Master Science in Arctic Engineering 

 

Attached is the Program Action Request (PAR) form seeking Board of Regents action to 

discontinue the Master of Civil Engineering.  

 

Admissions to the program were suspended in May 2016 with planned deletion as a result of a 

recommended transformation following Program Prioritization. The Master of Arctic 
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